
From: Ron Clifford   
Sent: January 7, 2021 9:39 AM 
To: Clerks <clerks@newmarket.ca> 
Subject: Proposed re-designation of Moraine lands 

  

I was shocked to hear of this proposal and would like to voice my firm disagreement with any 

more development of these already protected green spaces.  As a Municipality we need to have a 

better plan than just urban growth for the sake of growth and profit.  Progress is not continual 

and unchecked growth but a plan for a balanced approach to the use of our lands, which include 

recreational spaces.  This shouldn't even be an issue.  I was under the understanding these were 

already protected lands.  To continue to make concessions would be a slap in the face to those 

who have worked so hard to create the protections in the first place. 

 Ron Clifford 
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